
 
July 2021 Ministry Update

Hello Friends & Ministry Partners

www.m938ministries.org evansfamily.sierraleone@gmail.com

At the end of June before heading back stateside for the peak of the rainy season in Sierra Leone, we were 
able to hold an evangelistic outreach where one hundred twenty-three people attended a free movie night 
showing of The Jesus Film. The Gospel was clearly shared and there were more than 76 positive responses to 
Jesus!   We gathered each person’s contact information that made a profession of faith, they all received a 
copy of John and Romans, a gospel tract and a church invite.  There is much work to be done!


With the threat of the Delta variant of Covid19, the government of Sierra Leone reimposed restrictions 
beginning July 1. Curfews, indoor capacity limits, AND the forbidding of all religious services are currently in 
effect. The difficulties of the rainy season in full swing and the inability to gather as a church is obviously 
discouraging.   However, we are continuing to trust in the Lord’s provision and sovereignty over His people 
and His church.   


Please continue in prayer for the following:


• An end to the current Covid19 restrictions on all religious gathering


• New believers to attend church, growing in their understanding


• Our family as we make preparations to head back to the field in September


• The national church leaders as they navigate through this challenging time

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Thank you for your faithfulness in 
prayer & financial support! 

The Evans Family

http://www.fbt.org
http://www.cmcmissions.org
http://www.evans5insierraleone.com

